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Special Instructions: Applicants Applying for Spring 2009 Admissions

The University of North Texas Health Science Center-School of Public Health requires applicants to
apply through the Schools of Public Health Application Service, (SOPHAS) at www.sophas.org . The
2007-2008 academic year cycle will close in SOPHAS on August 15 and the 2008-2009 cycle will re-
open on August 28.

If you have submitted and paid your application fee to SOPHAS prior to August 14; all supporting
documentation will need to reach SOPHAS no later than August 14. The following items are needed
by SOPHAS to have your application released to our university:

e Official transcripts from all colleges or universities attended
e Three letters of recommendation (At least two must be submitted)

Please note: If you have completed a SOPHAS application prior to August 14 including paying your
fees but do not feel you have enough time to submit the documentation listed above, please
forward any missing documentation directly to our office (see address below).

SOPHAS will re-open for the 2008-2009 application cycle on August 28. You may start and submit
your application after that date.

Our application deadline is September 1; however, this is a soft deadline.

e International Applicants are advised to submit applications and all documentation no later
than Oct. 1 to be considered for the spring semester.

e United States & Permanent Resident Applicants are advised to submit applications and
documentation no later than Nov. 28 to be considered for the spring semester.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office.
Thank you,

UNTHSC-School of Public Health
Office of Student & Academic Services
3500 Camp Bowie Blvd.

Fort Worth, TX 76107
sph@hsc.unt.edu

1-877-868-7741 (toll free)




